
Dear Senators 
 
It is very much in the public interest that container deposit legislation is passed. It is a "no-
brainer". Give something a value that can be easily claimed, and it will not stay lying around 
as litter for very long. Indeed, it probably won't be dropped in the first place. 
 
Money left lying on the ground gets picked up very quickly, and the same will go for 
containers with 10 cents on their heads. 
 
South Australia has been demonstrating the benefits of such legislation for years. But there 
are none so blind as those who will not see. 
 
Colin Smith 
 


